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By email: fyi-request-28998-137e357a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tena koe

| refer to your request for information dated 31 October 2024 made under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act). You requested:

“1. The number of enrolled students in LAWS101 in 2024 Today.
1. The number of students who were enrolled in LAWS101 in March 2024.
2. The number of students who applied for admission to second year law (2025 cohort).”

| also note your additional request of 31 October 2024, in which you also requested the following
information:

“I would also request how many places there are for entry into second-year Law.”

Please see below our response to your request.
The number of enrolled students in LAWS101in 2024 Today

As at the date of your request (31 October 2024), there were 450 students enrolled in LAWS101.
The number of students who were enrolled in LAWS101 in March 2024

A total of 500 students enrolled in the LAWS101 paper in 2024. As at 31 March 2024, there were
499 students enrolled in the paper.

The number of students who applied for admission to second year law (2025 cohort)
As of 11 November 2024, 482 individuals have applied for admission to second year Law in 2025.
How many places there are for entry into second-year Law

Admission to the second year Law course in 2025 is limited to 285 places.

If you are not satisfied with our response to your information request, section 28(3) of the Act
provides you with the right to ask an Ombudsman to investigate and review this response. However,
we would welcome the opportunity to discuss any concerns with you first.
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